



Administrative Memorandum Regular Board Meeting

Date: October 16, 2017

Topic: Approval of Sketch Plans: Grandview - Edgewood Drive Area Elementary (Site

206) New School

Background:

Approval of a new school, Grandview - Edgewood Drive Area Elementary School (Site 206), 16650-23 Avenue, was announced by the Ministry of Education on 2017-03-17. The new school will have a capacity of 655 students with NLC space of 399 m² for a larger gymnasium and collaboration space.

While formal funding approval has not yet been received for this project, the District has been moving forward with planning in an effort to maintain our target completion dates. The sketch plans are being brought forward tonight for Board consideration and approval with the intention of sharing the sketch plans at our open house at Morgan Elementary School on October 23, 2017 at 7:00 pm.

The school design is based on a repeat of Site 184 Clayton North Elementary School. Mark Mathiasen, Partner, Thinkspace Architecture Planning Interior Design and Kerry Magnus, Associate Director, Capital Project Office will present the sketch plans to the Board.

It is recommended:

THAT the sketch plans for the new Grandview - Edgewood Drive Area Elementary School (Site 206), 16650 – 23 Avenue, be approved, and that the project, subject to final funding approval, proceed with the remaining stages.

Submitted by:	
Approved by:	L. Harder, Director, Capital Project Office
	D. Greg Frank, Secretary-Treasurer